December 3, 1956

Rev. Meredith J. Sprunger

Grace Evangelical and Reformed Church
215 N. Slate St.

Culver, Indiana

Dear Pastor Sprunger:

I want to congratulate you on your introduction
of people to the Urantia Book which I Leard read yester-
day at the meeting of the First Urantia Society. I think
it is about the best effort of that kind that I have met
up with.

I am very anxious to meet you, and I trust that the
next time you are in Chicago you will give me & ring and
see if we can't have a visit.

With all best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,
William S. Sadler
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